*****Attention*****

Notice of follow up meeting to be held
February 17, 2014 @ 1:00pm
Glenns Ferry City Hall
This meeting will be to discuss proposed changes to the current By-Laws,

Also the potential of a backup watermaster.

See Attached

2014 assessment billing
Copy of current By-Laws
Proposed Changes

Minutes of the January meeting
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